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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to our final term this academic year. The time seems to have flown by! There is still much to learn and 

do so attendance at school, every day is vital. 

Year 2 has now finished their SATs and Year 1 will undertake their Phonics Screening Check this week. All children 

have worked incredibly hard and we are proud of them all. 

Finally, I am sure you will join me in congratulating Miss Parkinson who is expecting her second child. I will be writing 

to you all regarding staffing plans for the next academic year, closer to the end of term. 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

PE KITS 

Increasingly children are not coming to school with the 

correct and in some cases, any PE kit. It is vitally 

important that the children have proper PE kit, including 

trainers, but especially now the weather has improved. 

With sports day nearly upon us teachers take the 

opportunity to take the children outside as much as 

possible, not just the regular PE days. Please ensure 

your child has their full PE kit in school at all times. 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

13/6/18     Year 2 Trip: Winchester Science Centre 

21/6/18:    Year 1 Trip: Bockett Farm Centre 

22/6/18:    FOBSA Film Night 

3/07/18:    Transition Day  (All yr groups) 

6/7/18        Annual reports to parents 

9/7/18       Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 

11/7/18       Family day (Sports day) 

16/7/18      Year 2 Leavers Disco 

20/7/18      Final Assembly 09.15am  

School closes at 2.00pm  

23/07/18 Inset Day 

 

 

 

 
Waitrose Green Tokens 

I am also delighted to report that I received 

notification that the school will receive £503 from the 

Waitrose green token scheme. Thank you very much for 

all your support. That money will now go towards books 

for our new library. 

RHS Wisley Budding Gardeners 

 

I am delighted to report that our Bee Friendly Garden 

was awarded a Gold medal! Our children were a real 

credit to the school and were impeccably behaved. 

The garden has now been recreated at the front of the 

school so please do take some time to go and take a look. 

 

FOBSA 

A big thank you to FOBSA for another successful quiz 

on Friday evening. It was great fun, and lots of money 

was raised. Unfortunately no one has yet come forward 

to volunteer to chair FOBSA next year. Without a chair 

the PTA will have to fold. In the current financial 

climate schools need every penny so please do consider 

if you would be able to volunteer and help us raise much 

needed funds. 

Summer Weather 

The sunny weather finally seems to have arrived. Please 

ensure your child has a named sunhat, fresh water and 

you have applied sunscreen at home. 

 

 


